
 

 

Come support your classmates, friends and neighbors 

at this year's school talent show. Doors open at 5:00 to view 

the visual art display. The performances begin at 6:00 p.m. 

Parents must accompany their children to the event. 
 

If you have not ordered a 2016-2017 Creekside Yearbook for your 
student, this is your chance!  The Creekside Yearbook is a beautiful 80-
page keepsake filled with class photos, student portraits, and many 
wonderful memories your students have made over the 2016-2017 
school year!  The students love getting their yearbooks in June and 
having their friends and teachers sign their books. All yearbook orders 
are due by May 
15th. https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Items%20For%2
0Sale/ProductsPacketPage/1   
FOR ALL YEARBOOK ORDERS, please be sure that your user account in 
OUR SCHOOL PAGES is updated with the correct student 
name and teacher information so that we know where to deliver 
yearbooks and to whom. Please use this link to make sure your 
information is complete 
- https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Account/Summary. 
 

April Financial 
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-
2017%20Finances/2016.2017%20April%20Financial%20Report.pdf 
Expense Reimbursement Deadline 
If you have any expense reimbursements to file please do so by June 
14th. Any reimbursements after that will be processed in the next school 
year. Here is the link for the "Reimbursements Request Form", you can 
also find this form on Creekside PTSA website under Finances. 

http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-

2017%20Finances/2016-

2017%20Expense%20Reimbursement%20Form.pdf 
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May 8            National Teacher    
                       Appreciation week 
May 15          Final Yearbook orders due 
May 19          Creekside Talent Show 
June 2            End of Year Celebration 
 

 
 

Happy New Year 

 
CLICK HERE 

 

 

National Teacher Appreciation Week is coming up in May and Creekside will be celebrating Monday, May 8 - Friday, May 12.  

Here are some ideas for each day to recognize our amazing teachers and staff!  

Monday:  Flowers 

Each student brings in flower(s) to be made into bouquets for our teachers.  

Tuesday:  Morning Treats 

Favorite coffees, drinks, treats. 

Wednesday: School supply baskets 

Each student brings in school supplies for the teachers to use.  

Thursday: Cards 

Each student sends in a little note or card to their teacher to let them know how much we appreciate all that they do.  

Friday:  Gifts & gift cards + PTSA luncheon 

Finishing the week with a class gift to say thank you for all of their hard work.   

**The PTSA will also be hosting a luncheon on Friday as well. To sign up to bring items for the luncheon, click 

here: http://www.signupgenius.com/ go/10C0F45A5A62BABF94-staff 

 

 

Do you have photos from the highlighted events? If so, please upload 

for yearbook consideration! 

NOTE: Without photos, these events will not be featured. 

Choir Festival-Marimba Concert-Family Movie Night-Cultural Fair-Concerts  

UPLOAD PHOTOS IN 10 EASY STEPS! 

1.  Go to http://link.entourageyearbooks.com 

2.  Register for a new login (if you are a first time visitor) 

3.  Enter your Name, Email, Password and “Submit” 

4.  Your name will appear on the left side of the homepage in 

place of the word “Register” 

5.  Search for your school in the search bar and choose your 

school by the dropdown list that appear when you start 

typing 

6.  After you have chosen your school from the dropdown list, it 

will bring you to your school’s homepage 

7.  Click on the “Upload Photos” button 

8.  Choose the category you want to upload photos to, browse 

your computer, and upload them – categories are listed under 

Teacher Names and by Events 

9.  You can tag people in the photos or add captions at this 

point, then finalize the upload 

10.  If you need to upload more photos, click the button at the 

top to do so. 
Questions? 
Email Cathy Smith 

 

https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Items%20For%20Sale/ProductsPacketPage/1
https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Items%20For%20Sale/ProductsPacketPage/1
https://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Account/Summary
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-2017%20Finances/2016.2017%20April%20Financial%20Report.pdf
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-2017%20Finances/2016.2017%20April%20Financial%20Report.pdf
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-2017%20Finances/2016-2017%20Expense%20Reimbursement%20Form.pdf
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-2017%20Finances/2016-2017%20Expense%20Reimbursement%20Form.pdf
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Doc/2016-2017%20Finances/2016-2017%20Expense%20Reimbursement%20Form.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/creeksideptsa/
http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Page/Pta/Parent%20Ed
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F45A5A62BABF94-staff
http://link.entourageyearbooks.com/
mailto:%20cathys23@hotmail.com

